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Old Malone Highway closed near 
Tunnel 

  
(Kahnawake – 8, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2023) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the 
community that a portion of the Old Malone Highway is closed from the 
CP Tunnel to Village Road from 7am to 3:30pm today, Monday, May 
8th. 
 

 
 
The Capital Construction Crew is repairing the main sewer line for 
residential service, which requires the street to be completely closed. 
Work should be completed by 3:30pm, at which time the road will be 
re-opened.  Detours are clearly posted to allow for traffic circulation. 
 
Please contact the Capital Unit at 450-635-1016 if any further 
information is required. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated, and we 
apologize for the temporary inconvenience. 
 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:MCKMedia@mck.ca

	Suggested Media Instructions:
	Media Inquiries:

